Kingdom Kids Ministry Guidelines for Re-Gathering

Parents

Please do not bring children to church if they have experienced cold or flu-like symptoms
within the last 24 hours. If a child is visibly ill, they will not be permitted to enter the Kids’
Hub. Your child’s temperature may be taken as needed.

Kids’ check-in will be done by Kingdom Kids staff at select computers to keep touch screens
safe.

When kids enter the classroom, the first thing they will do is go to the sink and wash their
hands.

There will be no snacks served or personal sippy cups permitted. Water can be given from
disposable cups from the sink.

Children who need/use a pacifier must have it attachable with a clip to prevent it from
getting into another child’s mouth.

Team Members

7/7/20

Team members will have their temperature checked upon arrival to the SLC. Anyone with a
temp of 100.4+ or other cold or flu-like symptoms will not be permitted to serve.

Hand washing should be observed after the following activities:
Before and after diapering
After using the restroom or assisting a child in using the restroom
After coming in contact with bodily fluid
After handling garbage

When diapering, use gloves and disinfect the changing table between each child.
Toys that cannot be sanitized will be removed from the classrooms. Remaining toys will be
separated into groupings for the 9 a.m. service and the 11 a.m. service, requiring cleaning

only after church has ended.

Bathrooms, door handles, chairs, tables, and other large or frequently-touched surfaces will
be cleaned between services.

Children having a difficult time staying in class will have a parent called after only a few
minutes. Increased amounts of crying result in more exposure to saliva and runny noses.



